TRINITY NEWS

y annual leave in Australia was spent visiting family and friends and tying up loose ends from when we had left one country to live and work in another. We give thanks to the support of many people who have helped us with the location of Elijah and his schooling, for now the decision was he continues the first term in Australia, and then we reassess. Please keep this in your prayers. The time also enabled crucial reflection and processing of the past year, which runs perfectly into entering the Season of Lent. All in all, time spent by attentive listening to the Holy Spirit and discerning what is really important in amongst the mired of obstacles which seek to entice a different way from that of the risen Christ was valued. We look forward to continuing a time of wilderness waiting with you all in this Holy Season which ultimately leads to Resurrection hope and the basis of our faith. Maybe the thing to give up for lent is a false expectation of who we really are.

Love and prayers. Fr. Peter & Deacon Mary

NEXT WEEK'S READINGS:

LENT 2

GENESIS 22:1-14; PSALM 16 ROMANS 8:31-39 MARK 8:31-38 *****

The Church of the Holy Trinity. Calendar Dates.

February 21 st Wed,	Bible Study,
7:00 p.m.	Rectory
February 25 th Sun, 11:30 a.m.	French Service

Thank you to all who worked so hard for the Pancake Supper on Shrove Tuesday. A wonderful time of gathering, feasting and getting to know and support one another.









